
 

 

If the weather is "uncertain" you can check to see if the tournament has 

been canceled by calling the “Tournament Director” (click here)                         

on the morning of the tournament. 

However, in the case of the tournaments at Carrboro, call the “Carrboro Game 

Line at 919-918-7373”. 

http://nebula.wsimg.com/622bac430b8da8e93174b440a55cd2b5?AccessKeyId=9DE47B5782A1D7F8A7CF&disposition=0&alloworigin=1

